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From: stella willcocks 

Sent: 25 February 2025 09:37

To: Planning

Cc: Patrick MacLeod

Subject: 2025/0261/L Fixtures

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
I am writing to submit my concern about the quality of fixtures proposed for major works. 
Particularly, the very cheap option of film applied to glass for front doors. 
If this is the quality of materials suggested by the contractors the project will be a VERY expensive 
way of producing VERY poor results. 
 
Additionally, back in May 2024 I was lead to believe that the windows had been chosen and were 
expensive due to the high quality of the product… but now it seems that nothing has been decided 
on, so how can we feel confident about the quality of the materials and works. 
I will also forward the reply I had from Michael O Sullivan back in May 2024 with responses to my 
specific queries. 
 
Regards 
Stella Willcocks 
 
 
 
 


